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A Short Report on Farewell Program of 6th Semester Students (2024 Batch) 

 

On 11th September, 2024, students of department of Economics have 

organized a Farewell Program for the 

outgoing 6th Semester students (2024 

Batch). With the permission of 

Respected Principal Sir, Dr. Nirmal 

Bhadra, the program was started sharp 

at 11 am in Room No.306 at New 

Academic Building of M.B.B. College. 

Honorable T.C. Secretary as well as 

faculty of Department of Economics, 

Nani Gopal Nandi and other respected 

faculties of this department was 

presented there. 

The program was started 

with lighting the candle 

and an opening song sung 

by the present students of 

the department. Dr. 

Jayanti Bhattacharjee, 

H.O.D., Department of 

Economics welcomed all 

by her inspiring speech. 

All other faculties also 

shared their valuable 

thoughts with the 

students. 

 

               Token of love and 

appreciation was given to 

the seniors by their juniors. 

Later, the final year students 

were asked to give their 

opinions and experiences of 

their college life. The 

students enthusiastically 

participated in various cultural 

activities, games, gifts 

exchange etc. Senior students 



presented a small token of love to the department.  

The farewell party successfully concluded with the vote of thanks by Machaime Mog, 

Organizing member, student of 4th semester honors. Juice and snacks was arranged for all the 

participants of the event. At last but not least, juniors gave final good bye to the senior students 

with heavy heart. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


